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If this is intended to get anti-science material into our school system, I oppose. I 

resent the use of the term 'anti-discrimination' to support material that discriminates 

against people. If folks want their kids to go to an anti-science type school that 

discriminates against people based on their sexuality there are plenty of them out 

there. Public schools should be pro-science and anti-discrimination in the truest 

sense. 


